
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our learning:  

 

Little Kickers have visited four 

times over November! The children 

love joining in with fun football 

games with Coach Jack! 

 

Road Safety Week - we learnt how 

to cross a road safely, what a zebra 

crossing is used for, how to use our 

eyes as well as our ears when 

crossing, what to wear when we go 

cycling, how to make us safe in the 

dark and much more road safety 

information!  

 

Making Christmas Decorations  

 

Baking cakes and cookies 

 

Nursery Rhyme Week - We sang 

new nursery rhymes as well as 

marching around learning the 

French Alphabet song! Ah, Beh, 

Seh, Deh…! 

 

Making clay models   

 

Catching rain in measuring jugs, 

saucepans and other pots to 

measure how much water we 

collected.  

 

Using our handprints to create a 

poppy wreath for the local church 

to display 

 

Focusing on – Bonfire night; 

Remembrance Day and Diwali  

 

 

 

Pre-school News 

November 2023  

Important dates and 

Announcements: 

 

We raised £31.50 through our 

Halloween themed games! Well 

done to Clemmie who guessed 5kg 

(pumpkin 5.6kg) and Luchia who 

guessed the closest conker amount 

-155 there were 146 in the jar! 

Thank you to all who played. We 

visited the local shop and bought 

snack as children requested. We sat 

to enjoy it under the market cross!  

The children that missed out on 

snack at the shop will be enjoying 

cookies baked at pre-school!  

 

Thank you to all who donated to 

Children in Need – we raised £17!   

 

Hot chocolate cones and reindeer 

food for sale on the parent table! 

Tell friends and family – they can 

pop in anytime between 8am and 

4pm!  

 

Happy birthday to Billy, Olivia R, 

Freddie and Matilda who all had a 

birthday since the last newsletter!  

 

Last day of term is Wednesday 20th 

December and in line with BBVS we 

will be closing at 2pm!  

 

Christmas Party: Wednesday 20th 

December 11am – 1pm 

Nativity - younger cohort: Weds 

13th Dec 10.45am – 11.45am  

Nativity - children going to school 

next year: Thurs 14th Dec 9.30am – 

10.30am 

 

Don’t forget, you can follow us on 

Facebook for pre-school updates 

Bybrook Pre-school | Facebook 

 

 

Wishlist: As we are a charity, you as parents know how hard it is to raise funds for new resources for our pre-school. We will be 

reaching out to parents, your family and friends for support. We appreciate any donations (of any sort) and are so grateful to 

you all... This week we are asking if you have any spare unwanted gifts, bottles of wine or chocolates hiding in your 

cupboards! We are hoping to pull together some bits for a Christmas hamper 😊 Tickets on sale NOW! 

Please also check out our ongoing Wishlist… https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2HU7N6QF332A7?ref_=wl_share  

Thank you for your continued support! 😊 

Reminders: 

Please ensure your child has a 

jumper with them as the hall is a 

big place to heat in the mornings 

and can sometimes be a bit chilly! 

https://www.facebook.com/BybrookPreschool
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2HU7N6QF332A7?ref_=wl_share

